[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]




15th April 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope that you are well and finding a new temporary rhythm to your lives in light of Covid-19.  It is a difficult time for everyone and in light of this, we would like to offer a little more clarity over what we will be offering your child as of Monday 20th April 2020 (following the Easter Holidays). 

First of all, please see attached for the timetable of work that we will be providing your child with.  This amounts to three phases of learning each day.  Where it states ‘Opt A, B or C’, this refers to the option that your child has chosen to study for each block.   

Teachers will continue to use a variety of forums to share this learning with your child including Doddle, and Microsoft Teams amongst others.  Teachers will set students deadlines of when they need the work to be returned to them electronically.  It is important that students continue their studies and return their work to their teacher in order for us to continually assess their progress.  If students would like additional work to be set to support their learning, they should request it directly from their teachers.  

Following our return to normality when schools re-open, we will be providing Year 10s with Assessments in each subject to check their progress and see what additional support they may need to achieve the best outcomes possible.  The work that their teachers will be setting them currently will inform the assessments that they will do upon their return.   

If there are any students who cannot access online materials for learning, please get in contact with Mr Francis directly who will liaise with teachers in an effort to provide paper copies of work to students where appropriate.  

In order to support our families further we would like to point out that we have three additional points of contact; 

1. techsupport@poolhayes.attrust.org.uk – This is for technical support in accessing any of our curriculum materials from home 

2. safeguarding@poolhayes.attrust.org.uk – This is for any wider concerns around wellbeing and safety that families or students may have 

3. homelearning@poolhayes.attrust.org.uk - This is for any questions regarding completion of home learning 

We would encourage families and students to get in contact using the above.  We all understand how difficult this time is for parents and should you wish to have any additional support, please feel free to contact your child’s pastoral lead, Mr Francis on r.francis@poolhayes.attrust.org.uk 

Kind regards, 
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Mr Bradnick-Thompson  

	Year Group
	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Yr 10
	1
	English
	Maths
	Science
	English
	Maths

	
	2
	History/ Geography
	Opt A
	History/ Geography
	Opt B
	Science

	
	3
	BTEC Sport
	Opt B
	
	BTEC Sport
	Opt A


Home Learning Timetable
Year 10
Option A
Art

Business

Dance

Health and Social Care

I.T.

Engineering

Food

Spanish

Creative Technology

Triple Science

Option B

Art

Business

Creative Technology

Drama

Engineering 

Ethics/RE

Health and Social Care

Spanish
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